CRESSKILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOL

One Lincoln Drive Cresskill, NJ 07626 (201) 227-7791/Fax: (201)567-0028

July, 2022

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Welcome to Cresskill Middle School / High School!

Please be advised that all incoming 6th graders must submit documentation of the following immunizations **no later than August 15, 2022**, in order to start school in September:

- 1) Meningitis
- 2) TDaP Booster

If your child's 11th birthday is after the deadline, contact me as soon as possible. Failure to submit proof and/or contacting me will result in exclusion from classes.

Should your child need medication during school hours, please have your child's doctor fill out the appropriate form.

If your child has allergies and uses an Epi-Pen and/or Antihistamines, please have your child's allergist fill out the "Allergy/Anaphylaxis Emergency Plan".

If your child has asthma, please have your child's doctor fill out the "Asthma Action Plan".

All forms for your medical needs can be found on the Cresskill Middle/High School website under Health Services.

I will be available prior to the start of school in late August. I look forward to working with and learning about your children.

Have a₁wonderful summer,

Maria Santoro, RN CSN MS 201-227-7791 ext. 1010

msantoro@cresskillnj.net

John Massaro

Principal